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Grassland Reserve Program 

The Grassland Reserve Program (GRP) is a 

voluntary conservation program that emphasizes 

support for working grazing operations, 

enhancement of plant and animal biodiversity, and 

protection of grassland under threat of conversion to 

other uses. 

 

 
 

Participants voluntarily limit future development and cropping uses of the 

land while retaining the right to conduct common grazing practices and 

operations related to the production of forage and seeding, subject to certain 

restrictions during nesting seasons of bird species that are in significant 

decline or are protected under Federal or State law. A grazing management 

plan is required for participants. 

  

http://www.nrcs.usda.gov/programs/farmbill/2008/index.html
http://www.nrcs.usda.gov/programs/farmbill/2008/index.html


6
th

 Grade Conservation Day Held at Summit Reservoir in Burt County 
 

216 students from 9 schools participated in the 6
th

 Grade Conservation Day 

held on September 29 at Summit Lake.  
 

 

Andrew Bohnenkamp, Resource 

Conservationist, Blair discusses the 

water cycle and erosion control with 

students. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Patrick Cowsert, Resource Soil 

Scientist, Stanton shows a soil 

profile to students. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sponsors of the event included University of Nebraska-Lincoln Extension, 

Natural Resources Conservation Service, Papio-Missouri River Natural 

Resource District, Nebraska Game and Parks Commission and the Nebraska 

Forest Service. 

 

 

Staffing Updates 
 

Eric Peitz, Resource Conservationist, Walthill has 

accepted a position with the NRCS in California. 

 

Ralph Arauza, Soil Conservation Technician, Blair is 

transferring to the Omaha field office. 

 

Josh Charles has accepted the position of Soil Conservation Technician in 

Blair.  He will start October 24.  
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USDA is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer 
 

The U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) prohibits discrimination in all its programs and 

activities on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, disability, and where applicable, sex, marital 

status, familial status, parental status, religion, sexual orientation, genetic information, political 

beliefs, reprisal, or because all or a part of an individual's income is derived from any public 

assistance program. (Not all prohibited bases apply to all programs.) Persons with disabilities who 

require alternative means for communication of program information (Braille, large print, 

audiotape, etc.) should contact USDA's TARGET Center at (202) 720-2600 (voice and TDD). To file a 

complaint of discrimination write to USDA, Director, Office of Civil Rights, 1400 Independence 

Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C. 20250-9410 or call (800) 795-3272 (voice) or (202) 720-6382 (TDD). 

USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 


